
The ENTERTAINMENT COMMITTEE is pleased 

to announce that our Annual Family Picnic will 

be held at Laurier Park-Valley Zoo this year. 

You must register your family for the picnic 

by May 20, 2022. This will ensure your free 

admission to the Valley Zoo. For this reason, we 

are unable to accept any late registrations and 

you cannot register once you arrive.

Member’s Name
Member’s SIN/CARD #
Spouse’s Name Phone

Please indicate how many tickets per age group are required. 
UNDER 2 2-12 Total number of 

tickets REQUIRED13-17 18 & OVER

COMPLETE & SEND REGISTRATION FORM

Local 488 Entertainment Committee
16214 - 118 Avenue, 
Edmonton, AB  T5V 1M6

entertainment.committee@local488.ca

As of February 2022 we will be taking 
registrations but due to the Health Orders 
mandated by the province this event may 
be cancelled. This function is for members 

and their immediate families ONLY!

REGISTRATION FORM Local Union 488’S Annual Picnic

EVENT WILL BE IN 
COMPLIANCE WITH 

ALBERTA GOVERNMENT 
HEALTH MANDATES AND 

GUIDELINES.

http://entertainment.committee@local488.ca
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